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2024-2025/SCTP/01 

 
Minutes of a meeting of the APC Subcommittee on Courses and Teaching Programs 
(SCTP) held Thursday, September 19, 2024 at 3:00 pm in Room 302 of the James 
Administration Building.  
 
PRESENT:  Chris Buddle (Chair), Andrea Di Stefano, Alissa Levine, Laurent Mydlarski, 

Josephine Nalbantoglu, 

,

http://www.mcgill.ca/sctp
/study/2024-2025/
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01.04 WELCOME AND INFORMATION FOR SCTP MEMBERS ï 24-SCTP-09-01 
The Chair welcomed returning and new members to the first meeting of the new academic  
year.  The new members included: 
 

- Professor Sheryl Smith-Gilman, Faculty of Education; and 
- Mr. Arthur Rebillard, SSMU student representative. 

 
The role of SCTP members was reviewed; members were reminded to review meeting 
documents prior to the meeting.  The Chair explained the different proposals that are 
reviewed and approved at SCTP meetings, while other proposals are reviewed and approved 
by the Chair on behalf of SCTP.  Those proposals approved by the SCTP Chair do not come 
to SCTP meetings but the summary of these approvals does; SCTP members have the 
opportunity to question content of the summary reports at meetings or they may request to 
review a proposal by contacting the Secretary to SCTP
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01.05 GRADUATE AND POSTDOCTORAL STUDIES ï 24-SCTP-09-02 
Faculty of Arts/Department of East Asian Studies 




